
Municipality of the Village of Lions Bay 
Department: Public Works  

Subject: Notice of Road Line Painting 

 

For inquiries, please email works@lionsbay.ca or call 604.921.9833 
 

 

 

Notice of Road line Painting       June 6, 2014 
 
Scope of work: Weather Dependent 
 
On June 16, 2014 between 7:30am and 5:30pm the Village will be painting road lines and 
crosswalks throughout the Village. 
On this date there will be no parking on any of the stated roads in order to allow the machinery 
to continuously paint the road edge lines and prevent overspray onto vehicles. The Village will 
not be liable for road paint overspray onto adjacent cars parked in the no parking areas. 
 
Note:  there will be no parking in the school drop off zone and parking stalls along 
Bayview, please make arrangements to use the gravel lot for pick-up and drop-off 
 
Start Date: June 16, 2014 
 
Estimated Completion: June 16, 2014 
 
Map of affected area; 
Mountain Drive, Bayview Rd, portion of Upper Bayview Rd, Centre Rd, Cross Creek Rd, 
Oceanview from Highview Pl to the highway and Isleview by Wade park 

 


